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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
 

RGM MEMO JUNE 14, 2019

An Electronic Announcement was posted on June 12, 2019, with the IRS announcement to end faxing and third party mailings of Tax Transcripts. On June 4, 2019, the IRS announced it would no longer fax tax transcripts to either the tax filer or a third-party, and Forms 4506, 450-T and 4506T-EZ will no longer have the option to submit tax information to a third-party.
As an alternative tax filers may still request a copy of their tax transcripts by: 

· Using IRS.gov or the IRS2Go app to access Get Transcript by mail: transcript will be delivered within 10 days to the tax filer’s address of record, or 

· Submitting Form 4506-T or 4506T-EZ to have a transcript mailed to the tax filer at the tax filer’s address of record with the IRS.

· Using IRS.gov or the IRS2Go app to access Get Transcript Online; after verifying their identities, tax filers may immediately download or print their transcript, or

· Calling 800-908-9946 for an automated Get Transcripts by Mail feature. 

Please read the Electronic Announcement for more details. We have included the Electronic Announcement below. 
Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/061219IRSAnnEndFaxThirdPartyMailTaxTranscripts.html[image: image1]
